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November 24, 2004 

Distribution to:  RCC Members  

Subject:  Transmittal of Columbia River Crossing Project Review Draft Working Paper 
Working Paper B2.3/2.4 

Attached for your review and comment is:  Review Draft - Working Paper B2.3/2.4 - 
Concept Identification, Summary of Analysis Completed, & Risk/Gap Analysis. 

This working paper has been prepared to provide a summary of the analyses conducted 
on the concepts previously developed as part of the I-5 Columbia River Crossing Project.  
The working paper documents the analyses conducted for each bridge and highway 
concept and provides an assessment of the work completed to date. Further this working 
paper answers a number of “milestone” questions that provide information as to the 
amount of additional work required prior to NEPA scoping.  

This technical memorandum is part of our larger 2004-2005 efforts to clarify and update 
information about the potential project concepts in the project study area.  If you have 
questions about how it fits with other technical analyses under way, please do not hesitate 
to contact us.  We would appreciate receiving your comments on the draft document by 
November 29, 2004. 

Regards,  

 
Doug Ficco      Rob DeGraff   
WSDOT Project Director    ODOT Project Director 
360-905-2023      503-731-8461 
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